
 

 

SEW ON & SEW FORTH 
CRAZY QUILTERS GUILD NEWSLETTER – March 2023 

 

 
 

Next Meeting: Wednesday March 8th 

Remember our guild will be meeting in clubhouse 7 

 

Hello C Q members:  

Hello everyone, hope you are all keeping dry and warm. Keep May 6 open, Orange County Quilters 
Guild has a show, this is in Garden Grove, brochures at back table, it is also on our website. We have 
finished working on a budget for this year. 

Please come to our sewing room to help with firefighters quilts. Take care, see you at the meeting. 

If you have any questions or even complains, do not hesitate to contact me. Ximena 

 

 
PROGRAMS – David Cavanaugh 

 

 
 

Designing With Storm at Sea and Snail’s Trail Blocks 

                               ---------- 

                     Lecture and Trunk Show 
 

  

 

 



 
 
  

March Birthdays 

  Mickey Mellevald   11   Gail Roy   15 

  Christine Cencak   30   Donna Karbach   30 

    
  

 
 
 

PHILANTHROPY – Donna Karaback 

 
Photo:  Nancy Allen and Gigi Sartor pinning Betty Khzouz’s 10th 
Firefighter Quilt! 
 
I'm very happy to announce that our members have already made 

about half of the quilt tops and about one-third of the 39 quilts have 
been completed for the Firefighters at Laguna Woods Station 22!  Our 
quilters are amazing!    
 
Now we need some help with quilting!  Backing and batting and thread 
will be provided.  Donna will share her fire-theme digital 

pantographs with long arm quilters upon request.  If you are 
interested in quilting a firefighter quilt, please contact Donna at 
dkarbach2000@gmail.com or text to 650-278-1949 
 
Please bring your completed firefighter quilt row, kit or top to the next 
meeting on March 8.   
  
We will be making more firefighter kits on Tuesday, March 14, from 1-
4pm.  If you like choosing fabrics, cutting kits, binding, or would just 
like to get to know other members better, please join us in the 
Clubhouse 4 quilt room.   

 

 

 

EDUCATIONAL TIDBIT – Mona Bonbright  

March 2023 

Lori Holt's Design Boards 

 

I know that February is always short, but the beginning of March 

continues to sneak up on me. All of a sudden, it is time to write 

up the March Educational Tidbit. One of the ladies at the February 

Crazy Quilters Guild meeting asked me, how do I keep coming up 

with topics for the Educational Tidbits? I had to answer that I 

really do not know until something inspires me. This month, I am 

introducing “Lori Holt’s Design Boards”. You can make your own 

or you can purchase them. 

 

See the full tidbit on the Crazy Quilters website.

mailto:dkarbach2000@gmail.com


Upcoming Events 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Quilts in the Garden 

Saturday May 6th 
10:00am – 3:00pm 

Kiwanis Land Park 
9840 Larson Ave. 

Garden Grove, CA 92844  

 
 

 
 
 
 

QUILT FESTIVAL LONG BEACH 

JULY 6th - 8th 

Long Beach Convention and Entertainment Center 
300 E. Ocean Blvd. 

Long Beach, California 90802 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  

TWO new fabric stores opening locally! 
 

 

 
 
 
 

932 E. Lincoln Ave. 

Orange CA 92865-1905 
Also has a robust website you can order from! 

 

 

 
 
 

 
La Paz and Marguerite 

Mission Viejo. 
(949) 994-1199 

They also have a store in Kailua-Kona, Hawaii  

 

http://www.quiltpassions.net/
https://www.luckydeluxefabrics.com/


February Meeting Pictures - To see more go to Slide Shows, on the website 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Crazy Quilters Guild Website (crazyquiltersguild.org): 
 

Look at our guild website for information about guild meetings, our membership 
roster, and other pertinent quilt information. If you have pictures or information for 
the website please send them to me. LindaNelson@comcast.net 

 

Haven’t ever signed into the website? Just click the Sign In button (in the heading) 

and follow the instructions to get a user code and password. 

http://crazyquiltersguild.org/
mailto:LindaNelson@comcast.net

